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Comments: Hopefully, in the public interest and in the interest of Wilderness (which is a legal obligation) there will

be no changes in the cabin permit system.

  In addition to being contrary to the Wilderness Act, it is transparently an attempt too get the camels nose of

commercialization  into the tent.

  Stick with your long running commitments.

  Thank you.

   Eric Bare


